U. S. Department of Housing and Urban Development


Washington, D.C. 20410-8000


March 19, 1999





OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY


FOR HOUSING-FEDERAL HOUSING COMMISSIONER





MORTGAGEE LETTER 99-13











TO: ALL APPROVED MORTGAGEES








SUBJECT:	Single Family Loan Production - Termination of the


CHUMS Lender Access System (CLAS)








This Mortgagee Letter is to advise you that, as stated in Mortgagee Letter 98-13, the Department has no plans for future enhancements of the CHUMS Lender Access System (CLAS), and will no longer accept data from the CLAS system starting April 1, 1999.





The Department decided to maintain CLAS to help lenders transition to the FHA Connection.  Lenders will now be required to use the FHA Connection, or its functional equivalent, to transmit and receive all data.  More information on the FHA Connection can be found in Mortgagee Letter 98-13 and its attachment, the Quick Start Guide, or on the FHA Connection web site at "https://entp.hud.gov/clas”.





The functional equivalent of the FHA Connection is offered through other service providers, such as ECHO's ECHO Connection Plus.  Lenders interested in this alternative should inquire with the provider of that service.  Lenders who decide to use the functional equivalent of the FHA Connection must make sure that their capabilities are the same as the FHA Connection.





							Sincerely,














							William C. Apgar


							Assistant Secretary for Housing-


							  Federal Housing Commissioner





